
From: Karl Keefer
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Neighborhood Power
Date: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 9:22:27 AM

Dear Oregon Public Utility Commission,

As the director of a local nonprofit, who supports renewable energy, I have been excited for
the community solar program to open. I am writing this email to ask you to approve
Neighborhood Power's projects to increase the supply of local renewable energy as soon as
possible.

Thank you for your consideration,
Karl Keefer, Co-Director, Alder Commons

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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